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1190. Mr H A Shembeni (EFF) to ask the Minister of Police:

In light of the fact that police officers have not received salary increases for a
number of years, what has he found to be the impact of the lack of salary increases
on the performance of their duties?
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REPLY:
The South African Police Service (SAPS) is not currently in a position to provide a

definitive response to the question.

The establishing of a direct correlation between the current status of SAPS members’
performance of their duties and the lack of salary increases, for the past two years,
cannot be made by the SAPS, without justifiable data to support such a correlation.

The determination of the impact of the lack of salary increases, for the past two years
on SAPS members’ performance of their duties, would, therefore, require the
conducting of an in-depth research study, the parameters of which, would have to be
clearly defined, as there are a number of variables that may impact on SAPS members’
performance of their duties, of which the lack of salary increases, may only be one.
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